
 

 

POTENTIAL RELOCATION OF POST OFFICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

AND COMMENT PERIOD 

The US Postal Service is proposing a new Finksburg Post Office project. 

A copy of our letter to the Carroll County Commissioner Richard Weaver, which 

contains additional project information, is posted next to this notice.   

The Postal Service invites you to learn more about this project at a public meeting 

to be held Tuesday August 30th at 6:00 pm at the Finksburg Public Library, 2265 

Old Westminster Pike.  Additionally, for 30 days after the public meeting, anyone 

may submit written comments to the address below for the Postal Service’s 

consideration prior to its final decision:   

Richard Hancock 
Real Estate Specialist 

United States Postal Service 
PO Box 27497 

Greensboro, NC 27498-1103 
919-420-5284 

Richard.a.hancock2@usps.gov 
 


